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Wednesday, October 31, 2012

Hurricane Sandy Impact on NYC Dance

 
Dear New Yorker,

We hope you, your families, and your colleagues are safe.

To understand the storm's impact on dance making and performance in the metropolitan area, and assess immediate recovery needs, we are
writing to request your testimony.

Help us tell your story and help you by writing Lacey Althouse at lalthouse@dancenyc.org. Join the conversation on Twitter @DanceNYC
#sandydance.

Our offices are open on East 18th Street.

Our thoughts are with you. Be well.

Lane, Lacey, and the team at Dance/NYC.
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